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As part of our Read-A-Thon Saint Patrick’s is hosting a D.E.A.R. Night. 
D.E.A.R. stands for "Drop Everything and Read.” It is a family-oriented 
celebration of reading designed to remind families to make reading a 
priority in their lives. Come dressed in your pajamas for storytelling, 

family reading time, and a bedtime snack! 

WHERE:  Saint Patrick’s School, Chapel/Library 
WHEN: Tuesday, February 28, 2017, 7:00-8:30PM 

HOW?  Stop whatever it is that you are doing and...just read! 

WHY?  Because the love of reading is a beautiful, valuable, lifelong habit that 
everyone should enjoy, every day.  

WHAT TO BRING? A dessert or snack to share, your favorite books, and 
blanket and/or pillow!     

WHAT TO WEAR: Pajamas! 

 
                                                           

All students who attend 
will earn double reading 

minutes & receive a 
Book Fair Buck to use at 

the April Book Fair! 


